
Currently the Grant County Sheriff’s Office Website is undergoing some 
changes.  The current jail roster will not be updated, as we are working 
on implementing a live link to the current inmates.  This process has 
taken longer than expected, but we continue to work on it.  If you have 
questions about whether someone is an inmate, you can call the Grant 
County Jail at (608)723-2157 and select the appropriate option. 
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